
City o f  Canterbury 
City o f  Cultural Diversity 
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Metropolitan Delivery (CBD) 
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GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Attention: Ms Helen Wilkins 

Dear Ms Wilkins, 

II 
Enquiries: Lisa Ho 
Direct Phone: 9789 9377 
Direct Fax: 9789 1542 

OH 11 PCU058095 

Planning Proposal to Amend CLEP 2012 — Medical centres in business zones 

11 
I am writing to you to advise that on 27 November 2014, Council resolved that a planning 
proposal be prepared to amend the Canterbury LEP 2012 to clarify that development consent must 
not be granted for residential accommodation, as part o f  a mixed use development that includes a 
medical centre, with a dwelling at the ground level in the B l ,  B2 and B5 zones. 

Council has now prepared a Planning Proposal for these amendments and is submitting this for a 
gateway determination as set out in Sections 55 and 56 o f  the Environmental Planning and 
Assessment Act  1979. 

Attached to this letter is the planning proposal and relevant supporting documentations. 

If you require any further assistance please contact our Urban Planner Lisa Ho on 9789 9377. 

Yours sincerely 

lim Montague PSM 
GENERAL MANAGER 

23 January 2015 
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